
If you live, work, or play in the Long Island 
Sound Region, WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Connect With LISS
@longislandsoundstudy    @longislandsoundstudy       @lisoundstudy    

Email questions and comments to: LISoundPlan2025@gmail.com

The Draft Long Island Sound Study (LISS) 2025 Comprehensive Conservation  
and Management Plan will be available for public comment from September 23 – 
November 22, 2024. We invite you to share your feedback on the Draft Plan to help 
shape the future of restoration efforts across the estuary and its land and waters!

The Draft Plan will be available for the public to provide feedback during the 60-day public 
comment period from September 23 – November 22, 2024. Use the QR Code to access the  
Draft Plan and instructions for how to provide comments. 

Comment on the Draft Plan

The Plan outlines steps to restore and maintain the health of Long Island Sound and the lands and waters that 
flow to it. The Plan is revisited every 10 years and is being revised RIGHT NOW. The contents of the Plan will 
impact on-the-ground projects and initiatives near you.

This is YOUR opportunity to steer local and regional conservation funding decisions for the next 10 years!

The Plan addresses: 

About the Plan and Why it Matters

Thriving habitat and 
abundant wildlife

Clean water and 
healthy watersheds 

Sustainable and resilient 
communities

Informed and 
engaged public

LISS will provide an overview of 
the Draft Plan and share guidance 
on how to participate in the public 
comment period during two 
information sessions: 

Learn More at Upcoming Virtual Public Information Sessions

September 25, 2024 
(beginning at 6 p.m. ET)

October 1, 2024 
(beginning at noon ET)

Scan to register Scan to register

http://LISstudy.net/Plan 
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_nlF1mKZ8TsSt6siUQzh33Q
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_nxqKloCzQ5C5aDBBBRrIxQ

